FACULTAD DE MEZICINA

Concepeion, June 30, 1955.-

Dr.

Benjamin G. Horning. M.D.
W.K. Kellog Foundation
Battle Creek, Michigan
U.5. 4,

Dear Dr. Horning:

Dr. Bepetto is just arrived. He
is really very enthousiastic about his experien-
ce in New York and Minneapolis and willing to be
gin his actual work here as soon as possible. ~

Tno the name of our Faculty it is
my pleasure to thank you once more for the oppor
tunity the W.K, Kellog Foundation gave Dr. Hepe=
tto and for the very fine experience he received
in the United States.

Dr. Marceline Varas just left -
for the States; he is going by boat. I am certain
that you are going to be glad to have him as a -
fellow of the Foundation. He is a very able and
studiocua a man,

The University of Concepcion e
dical School is very thankfull of the W.K, Kellog
Foundation for this renewed friendship and coope
ration in the improvement of his teaching staff,
Thanks to the help from the Foundation, the Uni-
versity has been able to improve the preparation
and experience of his personnel and thus improve
its teaching and complete its courses to the full
career.,

This year we are graduating our
first group of young Fellows that have completed hia lie
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dical Studies here, According to & recent disposi-

tion, they muet go to Sanbtiago only to pass his £l

nal examinstion, that is: the oposite yours felloWs
must pass under the states in order to practice.

"

The renewed cooperation of the V.
L. Kellog Foundation in the preperation of our s-—-
staffhas besn of paramount importahece in allowing-
re o fesach this lon5 cherichec goal.

Tith my best regards,

(71

incerely yours,

i

Ur. Tgnacio Gongdles G,
DEAN.



